
 

 

St. James’ RC School Council Meeting 

Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 

 
 

Pupils present:   

 

Rec: Jaxton 

Year 2: Hugo 

Year 4: Francesca 

Year 5: Oscar 

Year 6: Emily and Adam 

 

Mrs Weeks started the meeting with a prayer. 

 

Mrs Weeks welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

 

The children were asked what they wanted to discuss at the meeting and they asked if all the 

children in school could be reminded: 

 

 To go into school at the end of breaktime in their correct colours 

 To try to finish their lunches as Y6 lunchtime helpers had noticed too much food waste 

 

It was suggested that the Y6 children who give the bands out to classes could collect them after 

lunch and return any spare to the office.  

 

The group discussed the idea of helping to improve The Prayer Garden. Mrs Weeks explained 

that Mrs Wilson is thinking about how to do this. It was suggested that we have a competition to 

see everyone’s ideas and it was also suggested that we have a small budget such as £50 to help 

improve the Peace Garden.  

 

Mrs Weeks suggested to the group that the Governors are invited to a meeting next term and 

that the Student Council also meet with Lisa, the cook, to give her feedback about school meals.  

Everyone agreed that this would be a good idea and Mrs Weeks said that she would arrange it.  

 

Mrs Weeks thanked everyone for attending the meeting.   


